
 
 
 

 
Bringing Healthcare to Remote Villages Near Vrindavan: The Mobile Clinic (August, 2023) 

 
A CSR Initiative of Orbis Financial Corporation Ltd. in collaboration with Ramakrishna Mission - Vrindavan 
 
In the serene landscapes surrounding Vrindavan, a place of spiritual significance and charm, lie numerous 
remote villages that often remain untouched by modern healthcare facilities. Recognizing this critical need, a 
hope has emerged in the form of a mobile clinic, bringing healthcare closer to those who need it the most. 
The well-being of the poor, the mobile clinic offers a ray of hope by delivering free medicines and consultation 
services right to those who are neglected by mainstream healthcare systems. 
 

 
 
A bus has been converted into a mobile clinic. It is equipped with a skilled medical team, the mobile clinic 
comprises a doctor, nurse, compounder, and a manager; all dedicated to providing compassionate care to the 
underserved communities. This team ensures that individuals receive free medicines and consultations. 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
The presence of a doctor and a nurse within the mobile clinic allows for immediate attention to serious health 
concerns. In cases where ailments require advanced medical intervention, the mobile clinic plays a crucial role 
in facilitating a timely transfer to a hospital, ensuring that critical patients receive the care they need without 
unnecessary delays. 
 

 
 
 
In conclusion, the mobile clinic initiative near Vrindavan is a dedicated healthcare outreach.  
By offering free medicines, consultations, and a lifeline to those who are marginalized. This initiative is not only 
transforming lives but also weaving a tapestry of wellness, hope, and unity in the remote villages it serves.  
 
As we witness the positive ripples it creates, may we all be inspired to contribute to the cause and ensure that 
healthcare reaches every corner of our diverse and beautiful country. 
 

 
 
 
 


